
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on June 7, 2017. (1) Bob Moore, representing the 
Trustee Committee, made a motion, it was voted on and approved, to have Steven Lee 
replace the 8 lights in the Fellowship Hall with LED lights per estimate of $2,400 for parts 
and labor. (2) Barbara Jean Benningfield reported on the recent Association Executive Board 
meeting. She reported the because of a resignation of the Moderator, Bro. Steve will be 
serving out the rest of the year in this position. She reported that Bro. Jay and Cheryl 
Hatfield will be serving on a mission trip to Swaziland August 10-21, 2017. September 17, 
2017 has been scheduled for Music Night for the Association and she passed out leaflets 
about FamilyFest event to be held July 22-27, 2017. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 

 


